
                                                             Scoil Mhuire Gan Smál  
New Inn, Cashel, 

   Co. Tipperary  
E25 VH05  
Phone (052) 7462122  

        24/1/23 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

5th & 6th class will be travelling to The Helix, Dublin on Wednesday 22nd 

February for the FÍS film awards. We hope to depart at 9am and return from The 

Helix at 2.30pm approx. 

 

We have a limited amount of seats available on the bus for Parents who wish to 

join us. If you are interested in travelling kindly fill in the attached form 
https://forms.gle/EkWPpNAaDiyNyVEz8 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Tomás McLoughlin 
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